
Does social, public and affordable 
housing concern you?

Register now to talk to an Upper House Committee

The Select Committee on Social, Public and Affordable Housing will 
visit Bomaderry on 30 April and Wollongong on 1 May. You are invited 
to attend the public hearing to hear your community’s views on social, 
public and affordable housing. You can also request to address the 
Committee at the public forum.

Please note: There is no need to register to attend the hearing.  You must 
register if  you wish to address the Committee at the public forum.  Each 
speaker will have five minutes.

 UPPERHOUSE
 COMMITTEES



 
Wednesday 30 April 2014 
Bombaderry Bowling Club
154 Meroo Road 
Bomaderry
•	 Public hearing: 1.00 pm-4.15 pm
•	 Public forum: 4.30 pm-5.30 pm

Thursday 1 May 2014
WIN Stadium 
Corner Crown & Harbour Streets
Wollongong
•	    Public hearing: 11.45 am-3.00 pm
•	    Public forum: 3.15 pm-4.15 pm

How to register for the public forum

1.  	 Register by Sunday 27 April 2014	.

2.	 Email your name, phone number and a short statement of  why 	
	 you want to address the Committee to:
                     social.housing@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
3. 	 The Committee Secretariat will inform you the outcome of  your 	
	 registration.

 
Further information
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/socialhousing 

When and where 


